NEWSLETTER

February 16, 2025

Pre-K

Please spread the word!

We are trying to re-open the pre-k classroom. Please help us to get the word out. We are advertising in parishes, libraries, doctor's offices, and on social media.

Before Care

Please let the school office know in advance if you plan on using the Before School Care Program.

The school brings in a school employee at 7:30 every morning. If no one attends the program the person is sitting there for 45 minutes without any students which adds an added expense to the school.

Reminders

Enrollment forms due by April 1, 2025

Winter Break begins on February 15 thru February 23.

Upcoming Events

Drama Club presents "Just Another Audition" April 8, 2025 5:30 in the school gym

BINGO

Bingo Every Wednesday Night:
Volunteers needed. Some of
the proceeds will go to St.
Joseph School.
volunteersignup.org/DMRPY

LETTER FROM SISTER JOAN MARIE

DEAR SAINT JOSEPH SCHOOL STAFF, FAMILIES, AND STUDENTS, I WOULD LIKE TO OFFER MY SINCEREST THANKS FOR THE CONTINUED PRAYERS FOR ME. I AM BEING WELL CARED FOR RIGHT NOW AT THE ST. JOSEPH LIVING CENTER. I KEEP ALL OF YOU IN MY DAILY PRAYERS. AS I REFLECT ON MY 51 YEARS OF TEACHING, I AM FILLED WITH GREAT JOY THAT I HAVE BEEN ABLE TO SHARE MY CATHOLIC FAITH WITH MY STUDENTS AND ALL OF YOU. IT HAS BEEN A GREAT BLESSING IN MY LIFE. GOD'S BLESSING,

SISTER JOAN MARIT